
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Friday, 31 March 2017 5:12 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au; ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au; 
chrisk@business-sa.com; Sharlene Wellard; Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au; T.Wild@nra.net.au; 
Katie Biddlestone; Julia Fox; Michael Donovan; 'mmoretta@sdavic.org' 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: FW: RE AM2016/36 - 4 Yearly review of Modern Awards - SDA Claim for blood and bone 
marrow leave 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
AM2016/36 – SDA Claim for Blood and Bone Marrow Donor Leave 
 
I refer to the email below. 
 
Could parties please provide a response to this extension request by Tuesday 5pm 4 April 2017. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

mailto:helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/

